
Who will see my pronoun data?

Displayed on class rosters and in Canvas so
my instructors and classmates know how I


should be addressed (Autumn 2022)

My pronoun data will be:

To support an inclusive and respectful community, 
Stanford University invites you to indicate which pronouns

should be used in campus interactions to address you. 



Selecting pronouns is optional.

When you save your pronouns in Axess you give permission
for your pronouns to be used by Stanford systems to be

shared within the University community (e.g., on class rosters
and StanfordWho). Pronoun data may appear in additional
campus systems as use is extended. Please do not assume

that every campus system will receive your pronouns as 
 Stanford's technical eco-system is highly decentralized.

Displayed in additional campus systems as 
 use is extended (e.g., StanfordWho, housing

and advising systems)

Pronoun Data

My pronoun data will not be:

Used to identify me personally in institutional reporting

Used to make decisions about my eligibility for campus

programs and resources 

Released to third parties without my explicit consent


